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Comment Submitted:

I urge the BLM and DOE to take into account the previous uses of the lands they are about to hand over to these private
companies. 
Much of the public uses these lands for recreation, and simply closing access to these lands for the use by private energy
companies is an atrocious act. 
These lands belong to the public, and should be available to the public to use. 


